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COVID-19 Prevention

OIC Services @ Joint Administrative
Office since April 8, 2020

To mitigate the risks of COVID-19 spread, the Office of
International Cooperation will be shifting the following services
to NCCU Joint Administrative Office on the second floor of
Administration Building since April 8 (Wed.).

B Stamping the Form of Leaving- School Procedure
B Picking up Work Permit & Application Fee
Remittance Slip

M Picking up NHI card

B Signing up for Face Masks (for University-level exchange
students WITHOUT ARC and non I-House residents ONLY)*

Note: I-House residents and exchange students of College of Commerce and
Dept. of Money and Finance, please refer to I-House front desk or departments'
office for masks.
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